
OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 

Millburn Public Schools 

 

ACTION ITEM 

May 17, 2010 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Ellen E. Mauer, PhD 

Subject:  Food Service Bid 

 

Proposed Action by the Board of Education 

Approve Arbor Management Food Services in the amount of 
$244,578.30 per year not to exceed 3 years.   

Background 

Every three years, we are required to re-bid the food service 
contract.  Mary called companies to let them know of our upcoming bid and 
put together pre-bid documents according to the federal guidelines.  Denise 
LeFevre, the Nutrition Programs Coordinator at the state level, approved 
our process and we did the bid on April 30th.  Attached is the spreadsheet 
showing the various bids we received.  Denise has approved all bids.  If the 
service level falls or the price increases too much, we always have the option 
to re-bid early or to not renew.   

 



FOOD	
  SERVICE	
  BID	
  RESULTS

QUEST	
  FOODS ARBOR	
  MGMT CERES

REIMBURSABLE	
  
MEALS	
  (106,121) $2.3400 $2.2000 $2.4940

MANAGEMENT
FEE	
  PER	
  MEAL $0.1758 $0.1000 $0.0600

TOTAL	
  MEAL	
  COST $2.5158 $2.3000 $2.5540

TOTAL	
  COST	
  OF
CONTRACT $266,979.21 $244,078.30 $271,033.03

We	
  are	
  recommending	
  we	
  approve	
  the	
  contract	
  for	
  Arbor	
  Management

Denise	
  LaFevre	
  at	
  the	
  State	
  NutriVon	
  programs	
  has	
  given	
  us	
  the	
  approval	
  
to	
  award	
  the	
  contract	
  to	
  Arbor	
  Management
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